

29 Academy Avenue Hampton, New Hampshire 03842

Phone: 603-926-2000 Fax: 603-926-1855 http://www.sau90.org/ha

June 8, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Our eighth-grade year end assembly is just around the corner. It will take place on Thursday evening, June 16, 6:00PM, on the back field of Hampton Academy. Students should arrive at 5:30 PM. The activities take place under the "big tent" and can accommodate four family/guests for each student. Others may bring a chair and sit outside the tent if they wish. All students should adhere to the Academy dress code for the evening.

Guests can park in the large school lot, at Marston or Centre school, and the Hobbs House, all within walking distance. Handicap parking will be available to those requiring it in the school bus loop. All guests should enter through the ground level student entrance (between the gymnasium and the cafeteria). The assembly duration is typically 1.0-1.5 hours.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ken Hawkins Interim Principal